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Comments: I am against the overnight huts proposed. How does a private company have the ability to make a

profit off of public lands owned by taxpayers? Snowmobilers pay for the use of the mountain through registration

that covers grooming, road maintenance and cleanup. Snowmobilers are expected to leave the mountain every

day unless they camp in the parking lot. I think the rules should be the same for everyone; pack out what you

pack in, day use only for the NRA and if you want to stay overnight camp in the parking lot. Has anyone factored

in the possibility that these huts may be vandalized if unoccupied or what about the vehicles left overnight in the

parking lots with people staying in the huts. Teenagers and others frequently "party" in the parking lots/gravel pits

on the weekends at night which often involves bonfires &amp; shooting guns. Vehicles left overnight are prime

targets to be torched, vandalized or stolen. The rules on the mountain currently are working great as-is, why

change it?


